Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: R0O99 PHONE_LOG_2014-04-07
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 4/9/2014 4:34 PM

End: Wed 4/9/2014 4:34 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Kathy Isaacson of PG&E (phone 415-392-3875). She is the new project manager, taking over from Ann
Conner. Another group within PG&E conducted an internal inspection of the asphalt at the site and repaired and sealed
the asphalt. In order to avoid destroying the repairs, PG&E would like to delay implementation of the cap for another
year. They realize that the repairs do not represent the long-term solution for a cap. With that understanding, | agreed
that delaying implementation to avoid destroying the repairs makes sense. Ms. Isaacson will submit a letter with photos
of the repairs. PG&E will also submit a proposal regarding destroying monitoring wells at the site. The monitoring wells
may have a use for the Learner property.

Jerry Wickham



